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LETTER OF COMMENT NO. 103 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 11 :35 PM 

To: Adrian Mills; Kristofer Anderson; Peter Proestakes; Kevin Stoklosa; Mark Trench; Vita Martin; 
Meghan Clark; Wade Fanning; Joe Vernuccio; Diane Inzano; Russell Golden 

Subject: FW: File Reference: Proposed FSP FAS 157-e 

I=rom: Diane Walser [mailto:di@nastypenguin,com] 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 7:06 PM 
To: Director - FASB 
Subject: File Reference: Proposed FSP FAS 157-e 

l"1arket value is market value. Stop letting the financial industry call a duck a whale, A duck will never be a 
whale no matter how badly they want it. What about all the people out there that are underwater on their 
houses. I bet they sure would love to revalue their houses so their financial situation isn't so dire, But strangely, 
the governement doesn't care about those people, Someone needs to stop the financial industry from sucking 
every last shred of decency out of our country, The Government is supposed to be responsible for that, but 
instead our government in in cahoots with these leeches, If they did bad business to the point of failure, they 
don't deserve to survive, That's how it is for the little people, why should it be any different for the corporations? 

Diane Walser 


